
Dear James Labar, 
 
I am writing you as a business owner in the organic supplement industry and an organic farmer. 
 
I ask you to please oppose HB 3212. 
 
As I understand, this bill will undermine local laws that are protecting our water, soil and people’s and 
animal’s health. 
 
Please vote wisely. 
 
Thank you! 
 
James Jungwirth and Kari Rein 
 
Naturespirit Herbs 
PO Box 150 
Williams OR 97544 
(541) 846-7995 
info@naturespiritherbs.com 
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